
 

May Newsletter 
Parents, 

Happy early Mother’s Day! Our school year is coming to an end! We will have an 

end of the year celebration, Concert in the Park, on May 24 at 10:30. We will sing 

a few songs and enjoy cookies and juice. Anyone is invited to come! 

Your sweethearts are so ready for PreK 4 yr old class     . We will finish the year 

strong continuing to work on fine and gross motor skills, letter and number 

recognition, Earth and science, math and reasoning, prewriting skills, art, and 

much more! 

 

Here’s what we continue to learn: 

• Number recognition (1-10) 

• Counting to 20 

• Uppercase and lowercase recognition (Review) 

• Colors and Shapes (Review) 

• Writing/Tracing our names (please also work on this at home) 

• How to hold our pencils, crayons, scissors, and markers (also work on this at 

home) 

• Learning the days of the week/months of the year 

 

Upcoming Dates and Events: 

• May 14 Happy Mother’s Day! 

• May 23 Last Day of School! 

• May 23 End of the Year Celebration, Concert in the Park at 1030 am 

• Aug 16 First Day of School! 

 



Please if you have any questions or concerns, call, text, or email me☺ 

 

Have a Blessed Day, 

 

Mrs. Jody Cozzi 

618.509.0027 

jody.cozzi@holychildhoodschool.com 
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